
 
                 Newton Westpark Primary School  

Newsletter Week Ending 29th November 2019 
 
Christmas Raffle Tickets 

We have some fantastic prizes up for grabs this year in 
our annual Christmas draw. Please remember to bring in 
the stubs and money from any tickets you have already 
bought/sold and if you wish to purchase any more 
please call in to the school office.  Thank you. 

Christmas Fair 

Don’t forget it’s the Christmas Fair next Friday 6th 
December, straight after school. 
Next Friday will be our FINAL non-uniform day. This time 
we are collecting Chocolates/Cakes and biscuit items for 
the Christmas Fair. Thank you for your continued 
support.  
*Please remember that we are a nut free school* 

Football – NWP vs Twelve Apostles 

Last Thursday the football team had a fantastic game 
against our local rivals Twelve Apostles coming away 
with a 9-7 win. Goal scorers were: Alfie G, Harley A, 
Dylan W and Evan R. Match Report by Cassius and Alfie. 
 
Leigh Children’s Community Carol Service 

Next Wednesday 4th December 2019 the school choir 
will be taking part in the Leigh Children’s Christmas Carol 
Service at Leigh Parish Church. The service will begin at 
7.00pm and everyone is welcome to attend and watch 
the children singing. 
If your child is in the choir you will have received a 
separate letter. Thank you 
 
 

Poppy Appeal 

A big thank you to everyone for your generous support 
and donations for the Poppy Appeal.  
Newton Westpark raised a grand total £141.55. 

Spare Wellies 

Robins are looking for donations of spare wellies, 
particularly in sizes for children in reception.  It really 
helps us to have some spares in school so any donations 
can be dropped off to the office.  Many thanks. 

Playgrounds in the morning 

Can we please remind parents that the school 
playgrounds are only staffed from 8:40am in the 
mornings.  It is parent’s responsibility to ensure that 
your child is supervised until this time.  Thank you. 

Smoking outside of school 

We have received a number of complaints about 
parents smoking outside of the school gates both in the 
mornings and at home time.  Can parents please be 
mindful that we are a primary school and our children 
and parents with pushchairs have to pass through this 
cigarette smoke. Thank you.  

Hot chocolate Friday 

Well done to the following children for being selected to 
have ‘Hot Chocolate Friday’ with Mrs. Whiting this week.   

Year 1 – Taylor R  Year 4 – Jasmine  
Year 2 –  Jackson  Year 5 – Aaron W 
Year 3 –  Jack G  Year 6 – Millie M-T 

 

 

Learners of the week 

Robins Lola F-S 
Kingfishers Ethan R 
Owls Chloe B 
Falcons Tyler J 
Eagles Leon S 
Ospreys Emily J 
Year 6 Cadyn M 

 

Dates for diary 

 

Monday 2nd December Choir singing at 
Sainsbury’s 10-11am 

Wednesday 4th December Pantomime in school 
Wednesday 4th December Leigh Parish Church 

Carol Service 6.30pm 
Thursday 5th December Photos with Father 

Christmas 
Friday 6th December Non-Uniform Xmas Fair 
Friday 6th December  Christmas Fair 
Monday 9th December Y4 Drumming Assembly 

@ 2.30pm 
Tuesday 10th December Christmas Dinner Day 

Christmas Jumper Day 
Wednesday 11th December  Toddlers Xmas Party 

9am-11am 
Monday 16th December KS1 Performance @ 2pm 
Tuesday 17th December KS1 Performance @ 9am 
Tuesday 17th December  KS2 Party Day 
Tuesday 17th December KS2 Carol Service @ 6pm 
Wednesday 18th December KS1 Party Day 

https://www.clipartwiki.com/iclipmax/wJTRhw/

